
Latest News
The group behind the Music at St. Mary’s concert series now 
has a new name—The Harlem Chamber Players. We have a 
new season approaching, and we are excited to present more 
of the greatest classics in chamber music literature. Now you 
will be able to find out more on our brand new website:  
www.harlemchamberplayers.org

2009 – 2010 Highlights
For the first time since the inception of the Music at St. 
Mary’s concert series, we were able to offer an honorarium 
to the musicians who performed in our 2009 – 2010 season. 
We thank all those who donated to make this happen, and we 
thank all those who volunteered in any capacity to help us. 
The money is used to pay for musicians’ services, marketing 
materials, and all other costs associated in producing 
concerts.
We were honored to have a special guest attend our 2nd 
annual Black History Month Celebration on February 21, 
2010—WQXR radio host Terrance McKnight. On April 
25, 2010 we enjoyed hearing solo and chamber works with 
our featured guest harpist Brandee Younger. She will be 

returning for our Spring 
Finale Concert. 
We also celebrated a spe-
cial birthday at our April 
concert. Janet Wolfe, who 
is the inspiration behind 
the creation of Music at 
St. Mary’s and our most 
avid supporter, turned 96 
this year. The audience 
joined in singing Happy 
Birthday to Ms. Wolfe, 
and we hope to sing many 
more birthday songs to 
our most honored long-
time patron of minority 
musicians in New York 
City. 

2010 – 2011 Season
Mark your calendars with our concert dates for the 2010 – 
2011 season:
September 26, 2010: Season Opening Concert 
Bach Viola da Gamba Sonata in G Major (Cello/Piano)
Coleridge-Taylor Perkinson Movement for String Trio 
Bruch Pieces for Clarinet, Viola and Piano 
Brahms Sextet No. 1 in B-flat Major
November 14, 2010: Petite Symphonie/Gran Partita 
Gounod Petite Symphonie for Flute and Wind Octet 
Mozart Serenade No. 10 in B-flat “Gran” Partita
February 27, 2011: Black History Month Celebration 
Music by Dvořák, Valerie Coleman, spirituals and more. 
Check our website for details.
May 1, 2011: Spring Finale Concert 
Ravel Introduction and Allegro for Harp, Flute, Clarinet and 
Strings 
Fauré Quartet No. 1 in C Minor for Piano and Strings 
and more...
All concerts take place Sunday afternoons at 3:00 PM at 
the historic St. Mary’s Episcopal Church at 521 West 126th 
Street, New York, NY 10027. Please visit our website for 
more information, or call 212-866-1492.
We invite you to treat your soul to some of the most beautiful 
chamber music ever written. We hope to see you and your 
friends at our concerts!
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